
Dear Representatives and Health Care Committee Members,  
 
I am writing to request that you reject this cruel bill. Parent’s need to be able to make a choice when 
there is a RISK of harm involved. I have 3 children, one is fully vaccinated, 2nd partially, and 3rd no 
vaccines. The reason I stopped vaccinating was due to the adverse events that my 2nd child started 
having after vaccinations. It was very hard to see my child suffer, in fact I had to quit my career in order 
to stay home and take care of him. I began researching the various vaccines, especially looking at FDA 
studies and adverse events that they have recorded. Sure enough what my child was experiencing was 
documented in those FDA studies. 
 
I stopped vaccinating to protect my child from continued risk of getting hurt. Because I have this 
experience I would never be able to sign a consent to have my child vaccinated if I KNOW personally 
that it is unsafe.  
 
Concerned Oregon Resident 
 


